Stroud District Council Planning





3 November 2018

Dear Sirs

Re: Future house building in Painswick

I would suggest that many more houses are needed in Painswick sooner rather than later. We continue to lose shops, the bus route is underutilized and I understand the Croft School will be looking for pupils in 3 years time. We in Painswick should not be selfish and keep trying to stop developments in the village.

The site identified adjacent to Lower Washwell is ideal however I believe that the site at "Stamages", Stamages Lane is equally suitable. It is not overlooked from any angle, good visibility onto Stamages Lane, also near the village centre and the bus route. The site could easily fit 8 - 10 semi detached houses small enough I hope for locals to afford. As usual the only objections will come from neighbours but that applies to everywhere. Sincerely Yours

STROUD DISTRICT COUNCIL REULIVED

07 NOV 2813

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES